
 
 

 

 
 
June 18, 2024 

 
Jeffrey Moore 
Oil and Gas Division Manager 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, CO  80012 
 
RE: Variance Request: Noise 
 GMT Exploration Company LLC 
 Invicta 3-65 28 Location 
 T3S R65W Sec. 28: N/2 
 Adams County, Colorado 

 
Dear Mr. Moore: 
 
GMT Exploration Company LLC (GMT) respectfully requests a Variance for the Noise Management Plan 
requirement for the above referenced Location. 
 
GMT is requesting the Noise Variance due to the Location’s rural nature. There are not any Residential 
Building Units within one (1) mile of the proposed Location.  The granting of the variance from the strict 
application of the Oil & Gas Manual will result in no net adverse impact to public health, safety, welfare, 
the environment, or wildlife resources, or impair the intent of the Oil & Gas Manual. 
 
GMT’s has been granted a Lesser Impact Area Exemption for Noise from the Colorado Energy and Carbon 
Management Commission for their Oil and Gas Development Plan. 
 
Please contact me at 303-942-0506 or at agross@upstreampm.com if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Andrea Gross 
Permit Agent for GMT Exploration Company LLC 
  
 
 


